Hello,
I’d like to voice my support for the proposed “ldaho Stop” bill (SB 998).

I’'m a daily bike commuter and | travel nearly 10 miles each day to/from work. For half of that commute
I’'m towing a bike trailer with my 2 year old son inside. It is HEAVY.

I’'m fortunate to have access to low traffic bike routes, which have a few stop signs at low traffic
intersections. It would make my long commute with a heavy trailer much easier if | could pause at those
stop signs instead of fully stopping, putting my foot down, and mustering up the momentum to get
going again.

Please consider moving this bill to the House floor for a full vote.
Thanks,

Kate O’Donnell
NE Portland



